
November 1, 1966 

:M.r. J. Thomas Stuart 
General Manager 
Stuart Office Supply 
915 Broad Street 
Augusta, Georgia 30903 

Dear Tom: 

It was certainly good hearing from you and I 
appreciate your generou.s comments. 

I share with you a great desire to continue our 
Outstandingly Respectable Image in the Governor' 
Office. 

With highest personal regard , I am 

Sincerely your , 

IAJr/br 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




